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Colomendy 

Last week, year 6  pupils enjoyed a fantastic time at Kingswood Colomendy in North Wales. During 
their five days away, the children enjoyed a multitude of activities which included: kayaking, raft 
building, abseiling, climbing, high ropes, fencing, orienteering and buggy building but to name a 
few! There was also the added excitement of staying in Glamping tents! 
 
Thank you to the children for the positive way in which they conducted themselves throughout the 
residential and to all the staff who supported the visit. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Parking Outside 
School 

Please refrain from parking your car on the yellow 
zig-zags outside the school. A number of parents 
have also been parking over the drop kerb where 
the zig-zags are clearly marked. Parking here  
causes increased danger for families attempting to 
cross the road and greatly reduces the space on 
the public footpath. 
 
The CO-OP next to the school has agreed for  
parents and carers to be able to use their car park 
whilst the children are dropped off and collected. 
We kindly request that parents who are driving 
make use of this to ease congestion on Barlows 
Lane. 

E-Safety Notice 

Schools in the city have been contacted regarding concerns about an online game and the  
potential negative impact its content may have on both primary and secondary school age children.  
 
The game is called Doki Doki Literature Club and is also known as Doki Doki. It is available to  
download for free and it does warn that it is not suitable for children. However the graphics are  
clearly aimed at young people. 
 
We are notifying parents and carers so that you can monitor and ensure that your child is only  
accessing age appropriate games at home. 


